

August, 2020

Dear Parents of 504 Students,

I want to take this opportunity to welcome you to the 2021 School Year. The purpose of this letter is to notify you that the 504 Department will now be providing all parent communication and student plans through the Skyward system. We welcome and invite you to use the NEW Skyward 504 tab that contains the SuccessEd letter and plan for your son/daughter. This document will provide you with critical information about the accommodations your child is receiving that ensures the correct support approach to instruction and learning.

The link below will show you a step-by-step process to open up the letter and the plan that our teachers will follow for your child's successful learning experience. If you are not able to access Skyward, you need to contact your campus 504 coordinator to request a hard copy of the letter and plan.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1WKLj321iPAv-PyregrKhL1-pWl4UACbL/view?usp=drivesdk

I want to take this opportunity to thank everyone in our district and especially you, the parents for allowing us to work as a team. I want to assure you that we are working hard to continue providing a first-class education to your child.

Respectfully,

Salvador Flores,
Director of 504/Dyslexia
McAllen ISD